
 

Pictorial focus on new UNHCR Malawi Representative Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole’s 

presentation of credentials to Minister of Foreign Affairs and International 

Cooperation Hon. Francis Kasaila, 30th January 2020 

New UNHCR Malawi Representative Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole presented her credentials to 

Minister of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation Honourable Francis Kasaila on Thursday, 30 

January 2020 to officially commence her tour of duties in Malawi. 

The Minister welcomed the new Representative to Malawi and requested her to continue with the good 

work UNHCR has been doing to refugees, asylum seekers and internally displaced persons. In her 

response, Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole assured the Minister of UNHCR’s commitment to continue 

working with the Government of Malawi which is a strong partner in pushing for the refugee agenda. 

The two also discussed a number of issues of benefit to both the persons of concern and nationals. 

Later on, the new Representative paid a courtesy call to Minister of Homeland Security Honourable 

Nicholas Dausi whose Ministry has the Department of Refugees and is a strong partner of UNHCR. 

Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole started her mission as UNHCR Malawi Representative on 15 January 

2020. Prior to joining UNHCR Malawi she was Representative for UNHCR Liberia. 

   

(Left): Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole officially presents her letters of credence as new UNHCR Malawi Representative to Minister 

of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation Honourable Francis Kasaila and (Right) the two exchange business cards 

obviously for more interaction while pushing the refugee agenda: ©UNHCR/ Rumbani Msiska  

    

The minister engages the new Representative in a discussion which mostly centered on UNHCR’s work in Malawi over the years 
in assisting refugees, asylum seekers and internally displaced persons. ©UNHCR/ Rumbani Msiska.  



 

   

The Representative was in the company of Assistant Protection Officer Mr. Kelvin Sentala and in the pictures (Left) the two 
engages the Minister on a number of topical issues and (Right) captured as they await the Minister to walk in. ©UNHCR/ Rumbani 
Msiska.  

Pictorial focus on Representative’s courtesy call with Minister of Homeland Security 

   

(Left). Homeland Security Minister Nicholas Dausi engages new UNHCR Representative Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole while 
Assistant Protection Officer looks on (Right) in the minister’s office. ©UNHCR/ Rumbani Msiska. 

   

(Left): Homeland Security Minister Nicholas Dausi poses for a photograph with Ms. Fatima Mohammed-Cole and (Right) they are 
joined by UNHCR Assistant Protection Officer Mr. Kelvin Sentala and Senior Deputy Secretary in the Ministry of Homeland 
Security Ms. Patricia Liabuba. ©UNHCR/ Rumbani Msiska.  


